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To Whom it May Concern:
It is with great pride and privilege that I write this letter of endorsement for Doug Hamlin, who, in one of his many ambitious endeavors, is pursuing the opportunity to bring a program for disability awareness into the public school classroom.

As a colleague and friend, I have had the privilege of knowing Doug in a variety of capacities over the  As a former school board member, we worked very closely with the company he founded, VersaTrans, which specialized in bus route efficiency software.  The District, faced with closing a school and redistributing boundaries at the time, utilized the services of Doug's company, of which he made all formal presentations.  Doug's presentation style is one of authenticity, personality, rich in content, and most importantly, a recognition of the importance of humor when appropriate.

After transitioning to my role as principal of Voorheesville Elementary School, I had the opportunity to work very closely with Doug's wife, Pamela, who taught a variety of grade-levels prior to her retirement.  In addition to Doug's role as a successful business owner, he would frequently visit his wife's classroom, presenting to students on the struggles and triumphs of one who has a physical disability.  While third graders, the students truly appreciated his visits, and were able to glean an authentic appreciation for the importance of hard work, effort, and an insatiable spirit to achieve whatever one desires.  Doug is living proof that nothing can hold an individual back from their pursuit of success, and students, through Doug's drive and fervor for perpetually challenging himself to new and greater things, serves as an inspiration.

In hearing about Doug's new program that features the trip of those with differing abilities across New York State on the Erie Canal, it would be a true benefit to see this program sponsored by BOCES.  Doug's presentation style and valuable lesson would be a true gift for any school district with the means of accessing his talent and experiences.

It is an honor to support his pursuit of this program, especially one which could directly benefit all students.  If you have any questions, never hesitate to let me know.

Sincerely,

Thomas B. Reardon, Ed.D.

Principal

